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& Notes from National

As 2021 comes to an end, we wish to thank you for allowing us to assist with your membership and
credentialing needs. As a new year approaches, we encourage all members to utilize the Member
Development Library. There are a wide range of topics that are designed to help with everyday challenges.
This FREE benefit is available to all members. Vouchers are available to redeem online, under Resources >
Member Benefits.

Wishing you a Happy New Year!

@) Helpful Hints

You may have noticed a recent address change. While our national office is in Salt Lake City, UT, our payment
mailing address is in Phoenix, AZ. Please forward all mailed payments to our lockbox at:

AAPC Lockbox Dept. #880448

PO Box 29650
Phoenix, AZ 85038-9650

Please take the time to update the payment mailing address with your accounts payable department if
necessary.

As always, you can pay with a credit card online or over the phone. When paying with a card, a profile will be
created where you can reference the last 4 digits of your card for quicker future processing.

@ Diverse Deals

Codify by AAPC is a powerful revenue cycle platform, featuring everything your staff needs to work efficiently
and code accurately. Get the best results when you give your team the best tool for the new 2022 code
updates. Why wait? Find out what Codify can do for your organization today.
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